
 

 

 
 
  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Tuesday 11th February 2025 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Skateboarding Workshop 
 
On Friday 14th February Ryecroft C E Middle School are welcoming ‘Team Rubicon’ to deliver a skateboarding 
workshop to pupils.  
 
All pupils will have the opportunity to participate in this event at some point throughout the day. Therefore, 
pupils are asked to attend school, on this day, in their PE kits. Please ensure that your child is prepared for an 
outdoor session. All safety equipment, including helmets and pads as well as skateboards will be provided.  
 
Any children that have they own equipment are kindly asked to not bring / use it within the session, as they need 
to be checked by the instructor.  
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Mrs N Bannister 
Lead for PE 


